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Overview of Chorus’ expenditure proposal 

 

Attached are the following: 

− An overview of Chorus’ price quality proposal submitted to the Commerce 

Commission for the January 2025 to December 2028 regulatory period 

(called ‘PQP2’); and  

− The Chorus Chair’s letter that accompanied the PQP2 proposal. 
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